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PEACE – Munch and Learn Series 2025 
 

Promoting Engagement, Aloha and Compassion in 
the Everyday Care of People Facing Serious Illness 

This Regularly Scheduled Series (RSS) will review the role of Social Work in Palliative Care and 
the culturally sensitive quality of care in Palliative Care and ways to increase palliative care 

access for our ‘Ohana in Hawai‘i.  Social Workers provide unique contributions in the 
interdisciplinary care of people facing serious illness. 

 

Live, Virtual Series via Zoom 
12:00 PM – 1:00 PM HST 

All sessions will take place on the third Thursday of every other month, 
beginning in June 2025. 

2025 Dates: 
June 19th, August 14th, October 23rd & December 18th  

 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

Email Yvonne Yim at socialwork808@gmail.com or Michelle Cantillo at 
michelle.cantillo@hawaiipacifichealth.org. 

 
 
 

CONTINUING EDUCATION:  
In support of improving patient care, Hawai‘i Pacific Health is jointly accredited by the 
Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 
continuing education for the healthcare team. 

 

As a Jointly Accredited Organization, Hawai‘i Pacific Health is approved to offer social work 
continuing education by the Association of Social Work Boards (ASWB) Approved Continuing Education (ACE) 
program. Organizations, not individual courses, are approved under this program. State and provincial regulatory 
boards have the final authority to determine whether an individual course may be accepted for continuing 
education credit. Hawai‘i Pacific Health maintains responsibility for this Regularly Scheduled Series (RSS). Social 
workers completing this series receive 1.0 continuing education credits per session. 
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